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Takeovers Panel Relocating to New Premises  

The Takeovers Panel has relocated to new premises at Level 16, 530 Collins Street, 
Melbourne. In the new premises we share a reception with the Melbourne office of 
the Commonwealth Department of the Treasury (Treasury).   

“We have been planning this move with Treasury for some time and are pleased with how 
smoothly it has gone in the circumstances”, said the Panel’s director Allan Bulman.   

“I wish to thank the facilities and IT staff from Treasury in Canberra who worked so hard to 
relocate us during what has turned out to be a very difficult period.” 
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